

City of Lebanon

Retiree Newsletter





October, 2020

Retiree Breakfast Meeting
Tuesday, October 13, 2020
Shoney's Restaurant
9. a. m.
Hope to see you there!

Deepest sympathy to the family of Robert Halbert, who passed away on October 3rd. Robert was retired from the Fire Department; Robert and his wife, Sarah, were regular attendees to our meetings, most recently last month. He will be missed!

Deepest sympathy to the family of Jodie Beal, who passed away on September 25th. He was retired from the Water Department.

Please keep all our retirees in your prayers, especially those who are shut-ins, be it at home or in an assisted living facility.

This newsletter is created by Pam Denny. If anyone would like to share their e-mail address with me or have any news about a retiree, please let me know (snoopy5481@aol.com). Check out our Facebook page and look for us on the City web-site! You can also find us in the Community Events column in the Lebanon Democrat.